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WELCOME

Welcome to the latest edition of the Norfolk County FA bulletin.
It's an exciting time for the grassroots game as we enter into the
‘business end' of the 21/22 season with League Cup finals well
underway and all the County Cup finals taking place throughout
May.

NORFOLK FA ANNOUNCES 'HARROD SPORT
ARENA' IN NEW LONG-TERM PARTNERSHIP

Norfolk County FA is delighted to announce a new, five-year
agreement with lead partner Harrod Sport. The agreement
through to 2027 will see the global manufacturer become the
exclusive equipment partner to Norfolk FA's FDC facilities, as well
acquire the naming rights to the Governing Body's new 3G stadia
pitch.

With over 60 years of UK manufacturing experience, Harrod Sport
has been trusted on huge projects over the years including the
London, Rio and Tokyo Olympics; the Japan Rugby World Cup;
multiple UEFA Champions League Finals; UEFA Euro 2020; and the
NFL London Games.
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The biggest development of the new agreement will see Harrod
Sport acquire the naming rights to Norfolk FA's new 3G stadia
pitch based at its flagship football facility, The FDC in Norwich.
‘Harrod Sport Arena', as it will be called moving forward, will
host training sessions and fixtures all year round. Norfolk Football
Clubs continue to receive 35% off Harrod Sport products as well
as free carriage, please direct purchase enquiries to
Kate@Harrod.uk.com.

To read more about Harrod Sport and the partnership, please click
here.
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HARROD SPORT ARENA OFFICIALLY OPENED

Earlier this month the sun was shining as The FDC welcomed
Norfolk FA partners and distinquished quests to the official
opening of Harrod Sport Arena. The event celebrated the
exceptional facility and recognised the hard work of all involved in
developing the state-of-the-art 3G Arena pitch. Harrod Sport
Arena is based at Norfolk County FA's flagship facility, The FDC, in
Bowthorpe.
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Speeches on the day by Norfolk County FA Chairman, Michael
Banham and Chief Executive, Matt Carpenter highlighted the
exceptional work of all those involved in the journey of creating
Harrod Sport Arena. These included, but are not limited to, Arena
sponsors and exclusive equipment partner, Harrod Sport, pitch
contractors, Charles Lawrence, and staff at Norfolk FA.

To read more about the opening, please click here.

HARROD SPORT ARENA SUMMER BOOKINGS

Booking availability for the short term is extremely limited due to
the additional redevelopment works on our small-sided pitches,
however we are currently accepting bookings for pre-season
friendlies and casual training blocks throughout June and July.

Hire rates include access to the Arena changing rooms, while use
of our new Hospitality Suite can be added into your booking.

Whether you have a one-off fixture you wish to play at a special
venue, feel your team could do with a pre-season training camp
for a few days, or would like to secure a block of summer sessions,
speak to us now to play on the newest pitch in Norfolk.

Get in touch and to discuss our available dates by emailing
TheFDC@NorfolkFA.com or calling 01603 704050 (Ext. 2).
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NORFOLK COUNTY FA'S SECOND EVER
WOMEN'S WALKING FOOTBALL FESTIVAL

We are delighted to announce that we will be running our second
ever Women's Walking Football Festival on Sunday 12th June
between 11am-2pm at The FDC.

The festival will be a relaxed, fun environment to enjoy a new
adapted version of the game with a group of friends or established
Women's Walking Football groups.

The games will be 7-a-side and played on the 3G enclosed pitches.
The festival will be a Women's Euro theme, and each entered
team will be allocated a Country who is competing in this
summer's competition.

To find out more information, please click here.

BLACK AND ASIAN FESTIVAL OF FOOTBALL
AT THE NEW HARROD SPORT ARENA

Norfolk FA are hosting a festival of football for 11-16 year olds
from Black and Asian heritage on Monday 30th May at the FDC,
Norwich, between 11-2pm.

The festival will be held on the new Harrod Sport Arena pitch with
free refreshments for players and parent's/quardians throughout
the day in the hospitality area.

We would like to also invite Black and Asian coaches to come and
support on the day. We will have the FA Regional Coach
Development Officer for diversity and inclusion (East region),
Nimesh Patel, attending on the day. He will be around to chat and
offer mentoring opportunities to coaches.

To find out more, please click here.
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NORFOLK FA LONG SERVICE AWARDS

If within your respective club, leaque, or association you have a
person that deserves recognition of the long service they have
given then nominate them for a Norfolk County FA Long Service
Award.

Please complete the online Form no later than 1 July for the
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